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May 12, 2021 

 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

 

Dianne Martin 

Chairwoman 

Site Evaluation Committee 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301 

 

RE: Docket No. 2021-02 

 Investigations of Complaints Regarding Antrim Wind Energy Facility 

 

Dear Chairwoman Martin, 

 

I wanted to provide you an update to my previous letter.  The Subcommittee has scheduled a public 

meeting on May 21 to discuss among other things an updated investigation plan.  After that meeting, I 

will send another letter outlining our plans and a timeline for the Subcommittee’s work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jonathan Evans 

Presiding Officer 

Site Evaluation Subcommittee in Docket No. 2021-02 

Email jonathan.a.evans@dot.nh.gov 

Phone: (603) 271-4048 

 

cc: John Duclos, NHDES (via e-mail) 

 George Kassis (via e-mail) 

 Michael Haley, NHDOJ (via e-email) 

 John-Mark Turner (via e-mail) 

mailto:jonathan.a.evans@dot.nh.gov

